From: Alex P Byrd <apbyrd@clemson.edu> 
Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 11:59 AM
To: James Lindner <jrl0039@auburn.edu>
Subject: RE: Poster: Diffusing educational best practices adopted by Peace Corps volunteers to U.S. agricultural educators

James,

Sorry for the confusion! First off, let me say that your poster titled "Diffusing educational best practices adopted by Peace Corps volunteers to U.S. agricultural educators" has been accepted to the Southern Region AAAE Research Conference. Please be sure to submit a final version for the proceedings.
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